
Dear Sirs/Madams 

 

I am a Portland area family nurse practitioner and have seen first hand the damage that our diesel filled 

air causes in young lungs.  I am writing to implore you to bring back SB 1008, The Diesel Bill, in it's 

original form.  It is appalling to me that the Oregon legislature can be so swayed by corporate lobbyists 

and turn it's back on the health of Oregonians and our environment.    
 

Diesel kills! Restore SB 1008 to its original form! We are lagging far behind our West Coast neighbors and it is time for 

Oregon to step up to the plate and clean up our polluted air. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dana Mozer, FNP 

 

 

 

---------- 

 

 

 

 

May your choices reflect your hopes, not your fears." - Nelson Mandela 

 

Dana Mozer, MSN, FNP 

Holistic gynecology specialist 

 

Arvigo Techniques of Mayan Abdominal Therapy® practitioner 

 

www.danamozer.com (to read more about my practice offerings including Mayan Abdominal Therapy) 

 

www.merritthw.com (to learn about the clinic, and make an appointment with me) 

 

 

MERRITT HEALTH & WELLNESS, LLC 

6035 SE Milwaukie Ave. 

Portland, OR 97202 

Clinic Number: (971) 258-1120 

Fax: (866) 309-2838 

 

 The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information, including patient 
information protected by federal and state privacy laws.  It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above.  If 
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution, or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email 
and destroy all copies of the original message. 

http://www.danamozer.com/
http://www.merritthw.com/


  

Information contained in this email is minimally secure even though we have obtained a Business Associate Agreement 
with Google.  For your own privacy, please do not email content you do not wish to be seen by other parties. Should 
you choose to communicate via email, be aware that all emails are retained in the logs of internet service providers on 
both sides of this communication.  While it is unlikely that someone will be looking at these logs, they are, in theory, 
available to be read by system administrators of the ISP's used.  

  

If you wish to have HIPAA compliant conversations with any medical provider at MHW, then please use the Patient 
Fusion portal system: https://www.patientfusion.com 

 

https://www.patientfusion.com/

